
June 24, 2021 update on soil removal operations at Portola Hills development site: 
 

• Excavation of the odorous material continued today.  
• We are extending our operation hours until 8pm and will be working on Saturday. 
• The soil removal area will be sprayed with water mixed with simple green at the end of 

the day and covered in plastic. 
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